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OEXA 82-0699/F

9 JuL 1982

Honorable John W. Warner
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Warner:

Thank you very much for your letter of 16 June 1982, concerning our
proposed building expansion program.

We attach great importance to this program and are doing everything
practical to ensure that we get the best product possible. We are also
concerned that the Agency select the very best firm available. You may
rest assured that the selection process now in progress has been designed
to ensure that all firms recejve thorough and objective consideration.

The Aaency is in comnliance with Public |aw 99522 (+ha Rwanbe Rms

1 ol oly

P&PS was notified on Monday, 16 August 1982, of a briefing at the Office of
Senator John Tower (Texas) on AGE selection procedure. The briefing was

at the / FB858%¢S C/BPS/0L, |0GC/LEPLD, and a Legislative
Liaison representative from OEA briefed one of the Senator's aides on

12 August 1982.
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OEXA 82-0699/F

9 JuL 1982

Honorable John W. Warner
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Warner:

Thank you very much for your letter of 16 June 1982, concerning our
proposed building expansion program. '

We attach great importance to this program and are doing everything
practical to ensure that we get the best product possible. We are also
concerned that the Agency select the very best firm available. You may
rest assured that the selection process now in progress has been designed
to ensure that all firms receive thorough and objective consideration.

The Agency 1is in compliance with Public Law 92-582 (the Brooks Act)
and the Federal Procurement Regulations.

Your interest in our new building program is deeply appreciated.
Sincerely,
fo . Ce

William J. Casey
Director of Central Intelligence
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